The Board of Visitors
of
Christopher Newport College
requests the honor of your presence
at the dedication of

The Lewis Archer McMurran Hall

Saturday, the fourteenth of December
at eleven o'clock

A luncheon will follow
in the Terrace Room of the Campus Center

RS.V.P. J71v 2
before December 6




